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ee PO BOX 705, PRETORIA, 0001. TEL (012) 476-176 

476 KINGS HIGHWAY, LYNNWOOD, PRETORIA, 0081 FAX NUMBER, (012) 476-176 

Fax TO CODESA SECRETARIAT 

FAX NO Bit 397-2211 

FROM : MARGAPET LESSING 

DATE = F FEBRUARY 1992 

Dear Sirs: 

This acknowledges your letter dated 24 Januery 1992 in response to our 

requests that women should be included in your Working Groups. 

We were aware that full participation in CODESA is limited to politica 

organisations but believe that Working Groups should have more 

flexibility. 

In the circumstances we note that at its meeting on 18 January the 

CODESA Managesent Committee decided that each Working Group snail 

determine ways and @eans by which women’s and other interest groups 

which are not participants in CODESA may make submissions to thet 

Working Group on matters relevant to its terms of reference” and that 

the manner in which Working Groups will receive submission= is still 

under consideration. 

In the meantiae we would appreciate your sending us the precise terms 

of reference ef each of your five Working Groups to enable us to 

determine the submissions we should make. 

Yours faithfully 

sl aac asad Loses “> 

MARGARET LESSING pes 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

HML/ap 

SPONSORED BY OLD MUTUAL  


